Hawai'i Conference United Church of Christ Pacific School of Religion and O'ahu Association



Invite you to meet **David Vasquez-Levy**, President of Pacific School of Religion.

David will lead a Bible study on migration stories in the Bible and the significance for ministry today.

Tuesday, August 18, 2015
Hawai'i Conference Office
11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

This meeting is the regular O'ahu Clergy Gathering for August.

Lunch will be provided.

RSVP by August 10 at vmaunakea@hcucc.org or call 808-537-9516.